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Notice of Decision 
 
 

July 6, 2022 

 

 

Joseph D. Peznola, P.E. 

Director of Engineering 

10 Ferry Street, Suite 406 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

 

Re:  Withdrawal of Variance Application: 1435 NH Route 175  

 

Dear Mr. Peznola, 

 

The Zoning Board held a public meeting on June 30, 2022 and accepted the withdrawal of the variance 

application for True North Construction, LLC without prejudice [Map 245, Lot 9] Previous Tax Map 16-01-07-01 

 

 

For the Thornton Zoning Board,  

Joseph M. Monti 

 

Joseph M. Monti, Chairman 

Thornton Zoning Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

cc: Dana Decosta 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Note: Any party to the action or any person directly affected has a right to appeal this decision, in a timely fashion as prescribed by the New 

Hampshire Revised Statutes Annotated, Chapter 677, available at the Thornton Town Office. This notice has been placed on file and made available 

for public inspection in the records of the Thornton Zoning Board of Adjustment. Copies of this Notice of Decision have been distributed to: The 

Applicant, Board of Selectmen, Town Clerk, and Planning Board. A copy of this Notice of Decision has been posted at the Thornton Town Office and 

on the Town of Thornton website. 
 


